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For Public Release 

 

 

Fiji Television Board appoints new Financial Controller And Company 

Secretary 

 

12th September 2024, Suva, Fiji – The Board of Fiji Television Limited (“Fiji TV” or 

“FTV” or “The Company”) is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. 

Shawan Swami as Financial Controller and Company Secretary, effective 9th 

September 2024. 

 

Mr. Swami joins Fiji TV following over eight years of service as Deputy Group 

Financial Controller at Carpenters Fiji Pte Limited. He holds a Bachelor of 

Commerce degree from the University of the South Pacific (USP). 

 

In his new role, Mr. Swami will lead the Finance and Administration team and 

will be responsible for overseeing the Company's finance functions. His key 

focus will be the development and implementation of sound financial 

strategies, providing value-added analysis, and driving initiatives that align 

with Fiji TV's long-term financial & strategic goals. 

 

We warmly welcome Mr. Swami to the Fiji Television and Fijian Holdings 

Group family. 

 

“Always Something Good to Come Home to” 

 
 

 
 

For more information, please contact Company Secretary, Shawan Swami 

on email: secretary@fijitv.com.fj  
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